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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:15 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please contact Pastor Adam Larew at  

adam.larew@pennvalleychurch.org or call the 

church office at 215-723-5890. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
Penn Valley Church Mission: 

Our Mission is to sow the seed of God’s 

Word into people’s lives so that they 

experience His love, follow Him, and 

share His Gospel. 

December 8, 2024 

Sermon Series:  Euthus - The Time is Now! 

Messages are available on the website. 

This Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!” 

The Land of the Gentiles ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week: ~ “Euthus - The Time is Now!”  

You Saw the Sign ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Wednesday 12/11:  Youth Group @ 6:30 p.m. in the Gym, 

Youth Room & Coffee House 

Friday 12/13:  Telford Tree Lighting at the Telford Train Station  

- Festivities begin @ 6 p.m., Tree Lighting @ 7 p.m. 

Announcements 

N.U.T.S. Baking Cookies  

The N.U.T.S. will bake cookies next Sunday, December 

15 from 10:45 a.m. - 12 Noon in the kitchen.  For more 

information please see or contact Christine Brown.   

Ladies of Grace Christmas Cookie Exchange 

Join us for a wonderful time next Sunday, December 15 

at 4 p.m. in the Coffee House.  We welcome ladies of all 

ages to a relaxing time of cookies, fellowship, snacks & 

more!  Please bring 4-5 dozen homemade cookies and a 

large empty container for swapping!  Invite a friend!  

Register on our website under the “Events” tab.   

Blood Drive - Save the Date 

Give the perfect gift this year by donating blood this 

holiday season!  Our drive will be held on Monday, 

December 30 from 2:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Family 

Life Center.  Register online at redcrossblood.org and be 

sure to use the sponsor code “pennvalley”.   

 

Announcements Continued 

Children’s Christmas Program 

Children in K-6th grade are invited to participate in our 

kids Christmas program in December.  Preschoolers are 

also invited to participate.  Practices will take place 

every Sunday through December 22 in the Coffee House 

during the worship time.  Sign your child in at the check-

in cart and then take them directly to the Coffee House.  

Children will learn 2-3 songs with motions, and possibly 

have props and costumes to add to the fun.  Children will 

also be taken to their classrooms after practice and 

parents will pick them up as usual.  If you have questions 

contact Heidi at heidi.cox@pennvalleychurch.org. 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service 

Come celebrate the birth of our Savior on Tuesday, 

December 24 at 6:30 p.m. in the sanctuary.  Pick up 

postcards at the Welcome Center to hand or mail out to 

friends and family!  Would you like to participate in the 

service with a performance? Contact Dave O’Brien via 

email at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  We also need a 

family to care for the candles.  Contact the church office 

via email at office@pennvalleychurch.org if you can help.   

GCS Clothing Drive Fundraiser is January 6-9 

It’s a great time to start cleaning and organizing for the 

new year!  As you go through your closets, basements 

and attics, please consider donating to the clothing drive 

fundraiser.  Check out the website (ClothingDrive.net) for 

a complete list of acceptable items. Collections will be 

January 6-9 only. 

Ladies of Grace Women’s Retreat 2025 (Jan. 17-19) 

We are excited to host our very own women’s retreat this 

January at the Black Rock Retreat Center in Quarryville, 

PA.  Join your Penn Valley sisters to FLOURISH while 

studying God’s Word to learn more about Growing 

Together.  We have invited Rhonda Martin, author and 

speaker, to lead our teaching sessions.  See flier in 

church mailboxes.  For more information and to register 

please visit our website under the “Events” tab.   

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available at the Welcome Center.   

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

Christmas Holiday Shoppe 

Children will shop for their family and friends on Tuesday, 

December 17.    

Christmas Concert 

GCS will hold their Christmas Concert on Thursday, 

December 19 @ 6:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary.   

Offering Numbers 

If you have any questions about setting up online or text 

giving, contact Dave O’Brien at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  

Weekly Totals (Nov. 23 - Nov. 29, 2024)  

Week’s Giving: $10,696 

Weekly Giving Need: $15,099 

Overage/Shortage:     $4,403 

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2024 - Nov. 29, 2024)  

Budgeted Amount:     $256,683 

Actual Giving:           $238,025 

YTD Expenses:    $246,967 

Capital Improvements Budget - $85,000 

YTD Capital Expenditures - $373 

Remaining Capital Budget - $84,627 

https://thebestkeptwoman.com/about-rhonda-martin
mailto:occpennvalley@gmail.com
mailto:occpennvalley@gmail.com

